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Dear DSST: Elevate Families,

We hope everyone is having a great week. We are writing to inform you of some upcoming
construction work and some shifts in drop-off and pick-up traffic patterns. We appreciate your
patience and support as we work to complete these street improvements required by the City of
Denver. We know traffic can be challenging so wanted to give you advance notice as we work to
streamline traffic flow to the greatest degree possible.Our priority is first and foremost ensuring
the safety of our school community.

Here’s what’s coming so you can plan accordingly.
Effective Tuesday 10/4 until Friday 10/7

e The sidewalk, curb, and part of the street along a small section of Ironton will be closed
off and our bus stops will shift North
e Ironton street will still be accessible in both directions

What this means for you:

- We will continue to follow the current drop-off and pick up plans we have in place but
there will be work happening on Ironton Street, so we recommend avoiding it

- As areminder and to ensure the safety of your students, please do not have them cross
47th Ave to be picked up
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https://3379430.fs1.hubspotusercontent-na1.net/hubfs/3379430/SpanishTraffic%20flow%20update%209-28.pdf

Effective 10/10 - 10/24 one lane of 47th Avenue will be closed and we will shift our entry
drive to Ironton Street.

e The lane on 47th is being closed because our contractor needs to complete curb, gutter
and sidewalk work required by and coordinated with the City of Denver

e Our permanent entry has always been planned for Ironton street as it limits the traffic
backup on 47th. At this time we will make this change and close the drive from 47th Ave.

10/10 — 10/24
ONE LANE OF 47th CLOSED
*gth GRADE MOVES TO LOT*
ENTER & EXIT LOT ON IRONTON
HIGH SCHOOL AND SIBLINGS STAY ON JOLIET
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What this means for you:

e For everyone’s safety, please do not drop off or pick up students along 47th Ave



e Be aware of additional congestion on 47th avenue and plan additional time - we ask for
your patience and support while this work gets completed

e For drop off and pickup, our lot will function as a one-way loop as shown in the picture
above

e 8th grade will shift to be dropped off and picked up in the lot and no longer on Joliet St

e High School and siblings will continue to be dropped off and picked up on Joliet St

Grade-level Pickup/Dropoff Location
6th Parking Lot (no change)
7th Parking Lot (no change)
8th Parking Lot (was Joliet)
9th Joliet (no change)

10th Joliet (no change)

MS/HS Siblings | Joliet (no change)

We are also working with our contractor and the city on crosswalks and improved signage
around our entire site and will update you when we have details on that timing.

Thank you again for your partnership.

DSST Elevate NE



